
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BURLINGTON – GRAHAM METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION URBAN AREA 

2021-2022 DRAFT UNIFIED PLANNING WORK PROGRAM  

PUBLIC MEETING AND REVIEW PERIOD  

The Burlington-Graham Urban Area Transportation Advisory Committee has released the 2021 - 2022 

Draft Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) for the Burlington-Graham Metropolitan Planning 

Organization (BGMPO) for a thirty (30) day public comment period. The UPWP is the BGMPO's work 

program and annual budget to fund all transportation planning work tasks for the 2021-2022 fiscal year. 

The Draft BGMPO FY 2021-2022 UPWP will be available for viewing online at www.bgmpo.org and by 

submitting public comments until March 15, 2021, 5:00 p.m. via email: comments@burlingtonnc.gov.   All 

inquiries may be directed to the BGMPO MPO Administrator at (336) 513.5418 or via email to 

wmallette@burlingtonnc.gov.  A public hearing is scheduled during the March 16, 2021, 5:00 p.m. BGMPO 

Transportation Advisory Committee meeting. The meeting is scheduled to be held virtually and via 

conference call due to COVID-19 concerns and social distancing requirements. Meeting information will 

be posted on the BGMPO’s website one week prior to the public hearing. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, disability 

or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act 

or those requiring language translation services should contact the Burlington – Graham MPO at 

336.513.5418. 

Asistencia de idiomas está disponible poniéndose en contacto con personal de la MPO en 
wmallette@burlingtonnc.gov. 
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